NEWS FROM YOUR STEWARD

NAME:

PLACE OF WORK:

Keith Murray

DATE:

30th April 1991

It has been brought to the attention of the RCN that concern has been expressed by staff working in the Reclyffe Annex regarding the use of syringe drivers and controlled drugs.

Having now had the opportunity of discussing this subject with Mrs Evans the conclusions reached were:

- 1. That a meeting be arranged where the staff will be able to voice their concerns. NO disciplinary or any other action will be taken against staff who voice their concerns.
 - 2. That a written Policy be agreed on the use of syringe drivers and controlled drugs.

While I understand the reluctance of staff to talk freely about a subject such this as Mrs Evans has every wish to resolve this situation I fully support the action that has been detailed above.

I therefore strongly urge that staff attend this meeting and talk freely.

If any staff wish to talk to me in strict confidence they can contact me on my home 'phone number Cosham 327139 between 6.30pm and 8pm on most evenings.

Keith Murray

RCN Convenor

